
Outdoor Recess
With the weather changing by the minute, please be 

sure to send appropriate outdoor clothing for the 
weather. 

Students will go OUTSIDE every day unless
it is raining or the windchill is too severe 

(20° F or less)
 

Calendar of Upcoming Events
LOOKING AHEAD:
09/18-09/22 Spirit Week
09/22 Third Grade Field Trip
09/25 Coffee with Rateno @ Riverview
09/26 School Pictures
09/28 Board of Education Meeting 7:00 pm
09/29  PTO Walk-A-Thon
Upcoming
10/13  NO SCHOOL - NEOEA Day

Securly Parent
Over the course of the next few weeks, The Riverside 
Technology Department will be implementing Securly 
Parent. Securly Parent is an option for you to be able 
to view your child’s Internet history at school and at 
home when your child is using their school-issued 
device. You also will have the ability to pause the 

Internet at home or block specific websites if you are 
using the Securly Parent App. If you choose not to use 

the app, you will receive a weekly email with your 
child’s Internet history. You can opt out any time if you 

choose. In the near future, you will receive an email 
from Securly with more information.

In the meantime, you can learn more about Securly 
Parent, and how to use it, here.
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Attendance and Absences
Please  be sure to use the dedicated 
attendance line to report absences.

(440) 357-6171 Option 1
If your child is sick, late to school, or missing for 

another reason, please report it to the absence 
line by 9:30 a.m. Thank you!

End of Day Dismissal Changes
All dismissal changes MUST be in writing.  Please 

remember to send a note in writing for any dismissal 
changes your child(ren) may have.  If you forget to 

send in a note please email 
Gayle.Zarack@riversideschools.net AND 

Michelle.Elersich@riversideschools.net. You may 
also call the office at (440) 357-6171 Option 2.

School Fees
School Fees are $68 and now due. Please log on to 
your parent portal in Infinite Campus to pay your 
fees OR you can send exact cash or a check (made 
payable to Riverview Elementary School) to the 
school office.

School Attire
As a reminder all students need to wear shoes 
with backs, slides and flip flops are not 
permitted.  Additionally, please label your 
child’s jackets, lunchboxes, etc.  MANY items 
are already in our lost and found.  

https://www.securly.com/home-parent
mailto:Gayle.Zarack@Riversideschools.net
mailto:Michelle.Elersich@riversideschools.net


Staff Spotlight
The Transportation Department
We know it has been a crazy beginning of the 
year, but we wanted to thank our Transportation 
Department for doing double and triple routes 
to get our students home safely.  

Love your child’s 
teacher/Riverview staff 

member...let’s spotlight them.
If you have a staff member that you would like to 
send a special message in for please fill in the 
attached google form.  When that staff member is 
spotlighted we will include and parent quotes of 
positive messages that we receive.  
Spotlight staff member google form           
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Welcome
Please join us in Welcoming Deputy Ward to the 
Riverview Family.  We are so happy to have him 
with us for the school year!Food Items

Students are only permitted to bring a small bag of 
chips and no more than a snack size piece of candy 
in their lunch, along with their healthy lunch items.  
Large bags of chips and candy are not permitted. 

Birthday Treats
Due to various food allergies, we are asking that no 
food treats be sent in to celebrate birthdays.  Non 
food items such as pencils erasers, etc. are 
acceptable. Thank you for understanding

Follow us on twitter for more pictures:
@mslongriverview and @ElemRiverview

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsJbyZ8K_pEsoRo2hkv8ulbWVFH8VCau3wgP7tnhoP3_R5zw/viewform?usp=sf_link

